
NOTICE OF SUCCESSFUL SUBMISSION 
 

 
 
July 17, 2025 
 
 
RE:  River Overlook Structure Removal and Reconstruction 
 
 
The Village of Swanton received 2 qualified bids by the deadline 
for removal and reconstruction of a River Overlook Structure. 
 
The Village has determined that it does not have the adequate 
funding at this time to move forward with  the project and it will 
be considered in the next budget cycle. The bids received are be-
low: 
 

• Menard Handyman and Property Maintenance  $17,118 
• Vermont Construction Academy  $21,150 
 
 
Thank you for your submission.    
 
 
 
 
 


